Meet the USPCS at the St. Louis Stamp Expo

February 11, 2013...The U.S. Philatelic Classics Society is pleased to announce its 2013 annual meeting in conjunction
with the St. Louis Stamp Expo on March 22-24. The show will be held at the Renaissance St. Louis Airport Hotel. General
information about the show, hotel and travel arrangements, events, exhibits, etc. can be found on the show website at
www.stlouisstampexpo.org.

We invite both members and those with an interest in classic philately to attend the St. Louis Stamp Expo. This will be a
well attended show along with some of the premier dealers and exhibitors in the United States attending. The U.S.
Philatelic Classics Society will be hosting a number of exciting events, including the annual meeting dinner and seminars
dedicated to U.S. classic stamps and postal history. We encourage all to visit our table for more information on the U.S.
Philatelic Classics Society and how to join.

Some key USPCS events planned:

March 22nd:
8:00-10:30 AM, Board of Directors Meeting which will take place in Lambert B.

11:30-12:30 PM, Seminar presentation given by James Allen on “U.S. 1851 3¢ Stamp, Color, Chemistry, and Changes” in
Lambert B.

1:30-2:30 PM, Seminar presentation given by Cliff Alexander on “The Postal Monopoly Express Exemption 1775 to 1845
— A Legal Analysis” in Lambert B.

6:30 PM, Annual Meeting Dinner at Lombardo’s at 10488 Natural Bridge Rd., St. Louis, which nearby the airport,
beginning with cocktails and then dinner at 7:00 PM. Shuttle service will be provided. Be sure to contact Dorothy
Youngblood at dyoungblood@regencysuperior.com or at (314) 361-5699 to confirm your attendance and for more
information. Reservations will only be accepted until the day before the show.

March 23rd:
12:00-1:00 PM, Seminar presentation given by Dr. James W. Milgram on “Forward and Missent Usages Before 1860" in
Heathrow.

1:00-2:00 PM, U.S. Philatelic Classics Society Annual Meeting which will take place in Heathrow.

2:00-3:00 PM, Seminar presentation given by Lester Lanphear on “United States Penalty Clause Mail 1877-1909" in
Lambert B.

About the U.S. Philatelic Classics Society, Inc.

The U. S. Philatelic Classics Society (USPCS) is a not-for-profit 501(c)(3) association of people interested in the pre-1894
stamps and postal history of the United States. Our goal is to promote interest and knowledge of philately through the
encouragement of philatelic research, and through exchange of information among our members as well with other
philatelic organizations. We do this in part by preparing and distributing philatelic literature and periodicals,

particularly The Chronicle of the U. S. Classic Postal Issues and the Chairman’s Chatter. We are operated entirely by
volunteers, and welcome anyone interested in the “classic era” of American philately.

For media inquiries, please contact:

John Barwis
President, USPCS
jbarwis@charter.net

or

Andrew Titley
Publicist, USPCS
andrew@siegelauctions.com
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